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Welcome 
President John Loftis welcomed all 
members and their guests to the 
December potluck meeting. 
 
Lynn Floyd gave the invocation. 
 

 
 
Guests 
Ian Whitcomb, son of member Jeff 
Whitcomb of Denton. 
 
Announcements 
Steve Jenkins has a mix of scraps 1- 
2’ long and in 4/4, 6/4 and 8/4 
thicknesses and a variety of species. 
Just go by Steve’s shop to pick up as 
much as you want. 
 
John Loftis said he also has offcuts 
available to be picked up – FREE! 
 
Shop Questions 
No shop questions were asked at the 
potluck. 
 
 
 
 
 

Show & Tell 
 

 
 
 
Sundar Krishnamoorthy added 
drawers to his Rockler router table. 
 

 
 
 
Wayne Bower’s son made this end 
grain cutting board from maple and 
walnut scraps he got from John 
Loftis. 
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Jim Polanco responded to a request 
from a visitor to the club to make 
repair pieces for a floor damaged by 
a water leak. Jim cut flooring to 
length that was too wide and too 
thick to achieve a perfect match to 
the existing floor. 
 

 
Dan Nilius made this egg trunk out of 
cedar for his daughter. It has a raised 

panel door and plastic egg racks. The 
chicken in the picture is just one of 
her flock. 
 

 
 
Larry Maughan turned these goblets 
from a tree he felled in his yard. 
 

 
 
 
 
____ Armstrong hand carved this gun 
stock war club. 
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Steve Yauch turned these pens for 
Christmas presents using acrylic 
blanks in the school colors of those 
who were receiving them. 
 

 
Bill Bayless was in the Navy for 26 
years and made this shadow box out 

of Sapele to display all his 
memorabilia. 
 

 
 
Ron Giordano used plans from Wood 
Magazine to make these clocks out of 
bloodwood, maple and walnut. 
 

 
GT Robinson made several of these 
serving trays for Christmas presents. 
He used hand-cut dovetails for the 
joinery. 
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Jeff Whitcomb used Inlace resin to 
inlay this mesquite slab using 
Waterlok finish. The slab is over 170 
years old – he stopped counting at 
170. The resin is available online at 
www.inlaceonline.com. 
 

 
Jeff also displayed this lamp he 
turned out of beetle-kill mesquite. 

 
Joe Polich made this pizza peel for his 
daughter for a Christmas present 
using scrap pieces of maple and 
walnut. 
 
The winners of the $10 Show & Tell 
drawings were Wayne Boyer and 
Bill Bayless. 
 
Raffle 
There were 5 raffle prizes for the 
December meeting that were drawn 
before the drawing for the grand 
prize. The December winners were: 
 
Chris Hathaway – Kreg K5 Master 
system. 
Sundar Krishnamoorthy – Porter 
Cable pancake compressor with a 
brad nailer and hose. 
Duncan Webb – McFeeley’s screw 
assortment. 
Kent McClurg – Circuit breaker 
tracer (donated by Gregg Merrell). 
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Jeff Whitcomb – gift certificate for 
Highland Woodworking “Wood Slicer” 
bandsaw blade. 
 
And the big winner of the 5” Mirka 
RAS was Wendell Brough. 
 
Program 
There was no program for the 
December meeting since it is the 
annual Christmas potluck. 
 
Enjoy these pictures: 
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